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Service Bulletin
Bulletin No.: 19-NA-265

Date: November, 2019

INFORMATION

Subject: Information On Equivalent and Interchangeable Continental Cross Contact UHP Tires

Brand: Model:
Model Year: Breakpoint:

Engine:
Transmission:

from to from to

Cadillac XT5 2017

2020 - - - -Chevrolet Blazer 2019

GMC Acadia 2017

Involved Region or Country North America, Mexico, Russia, Middle East, Israel, Palestine, Chile, Columbia, Peru,
Japan, South Korea, Australia and New Zealand.

Condition

There may be a concern of a customer or dealership technician noticing either of the
following:
• That, all on the same vehicle, one or more tires on the vehicle have a TPC number

1316, and the other tires may have a TPC number 3152, listed on the sidewall.
• Or, when ordering replacement tires, the new tires have a TPC number 3152, while

the original tires on the vehicle showed TPC number 1316 (or vice versa).

Cause Starting in November 2018, Continental had updated the TPC number in production to
the number 3152, on the sidewall.

Correction

Note: TPC Numbers 1316 and 3152 are equivalent and interchangeable

Continental Cross Contact UHP tires manufactured from November 2018 forward will
have the updated TPC number 3152, on the sidewall. When ordering replacement tires of
this model, please utilize this updated TPC Number.
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GM bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians, NOT a "do-it-yourselfer". They are written to inform these
technicians of conditions that may occur on some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper
service of a vehicle. Properly trained technicians have the equipment, tools, safety instructions, and know-how to do a
job properly and safely. If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that the bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your
vehicle will have that condition. See your GM dealer for information on whether your vehicle may benefit from the
information.
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